

May 1, 2012

Chuck Mazzola Pro Shop Millwork

Dear Chuck:

I wanted to send you a note to say "Thank You" for your hard work in making our new Golf Shop a great success. We are very pleased with the effort that you put into your product and we are thoroughly enjoying it. Our shop has been getting rave reviews from our members and guests and we were also recognized by the Utah PGA as the Private Club winner for "Merchandiser of the Year-2011". Your quality workmanship and attention to detail far exceeded my expectations. It was a great pleasure working with you and I hope that I can be of some assistance in the future to help further your company.

Thank you again for your friendship and your wonderful product!!

Robert McArthur

PGA Professional Riverside Country Club

Provo, Utah 84604